
 

                   

 

      
 

Qualified Children’s Counsellors/Play Therapists 
 

Step 2 is a unique organisation in Bradford which offers counselling to children and young 
people aged 5-25yrs in primary schools, secondary schools and at various locations in the 
local community. We are passionate about providing the very best service to some of the 

most vulnerable children and young people in Bradford and the surrounding areas. We have 
an exciting opportunity for a short term pieces of work 

Primary school play therapist/children’s counsellor 
3 hours per week until July 2025 

        £32654.00 (SCP point 22) pro rata-plus 5% pension contribution.   
 

 

 
This is an exciting opportunity for qualified Play Therapists or Person-Centred Counsellors 

(minimum Diploma) who have some experience of working with young children and who are 
passionate about this area of work.  

 
You will join our dedicated and growing team who currently offer counselling to around 

children and young people per week in a range of settings. You will be flexible in your 
approach and be well supported in your work.  We would hope to have more work after this 

piece of work ends 
 

For an informal discussion contact Gurchehn Singh on 07985127097 
More information and application pack are available on our website 

http://www.step2.org.uk/vacancies 
 

Applications need to be sent to claire@step2.org.uk by the closing date:  
9am Friday 18th April 

Interviews: Wed 23rd April am  at Mayfield Centre, Broadway Ave. BD5 9NP 
 
 

 
Step 2 are committed to building a strong, diverse workforce and being an inclusive place to work. We are 
actively looking to increase diversity within our team and we welcome applications from all who meet the 
criteria in the personal specification, particularly those from the following groups as they are currently under-
represented within the team: LGBT+, Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic applicants, as well as candidates with 
disabilities 
If you have specific requirements or adjustments, please let us know if there is anything we can do to support 

your application.  

We are proud to be a member of the Disability Confident employer scheme. 
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